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Long Island needs a reliable energy system, and PSEG has shown that they are more 
concerned with squeezing profits out of ratepayers over providing a reliable energy 
system. 
 
We need to establish new standards for accountability and resilience for electrical 
service, and to have a system that meets those standards with dependable power while 
we move toward a clean energy infrastructure. 
 
Public power works: Across the country, public utilities have proven to be affordable and 
reliable. 
 
I urge you to end the contract with PSEG and immediately begin the transition to a fully 
public power system on Long Island. 
 


